
 

CITY OF FALLON 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION  
 

DATE SUBMITTED: May 13, 2024 

AGENDA DATE: May 21, 2024 

TO: The Honorable City Council 

FROM: Elsie Lee, Deputy City Clerk 

AGENDA ITEM 

TITLE: 

Consideration of application by Bryan Tejeda-Talamontes for a drinking 

establishment (on-premise) liquor license for Uzumaki Restaurant to be 

located at 310 South Maine Street. (For possible action) 

TYPE OF ACTION REQUESTED: 

☐ Resolution ☐ Ordinance 

☒ Formal Action/Motion ☐ Other – Discussion Only 

 

RECOMMENDED COUNCIL ACTION: Motion to approve application and to issue a drinking 

establishment (on-premise) liquor license to Bryan Tejeda-Talamontes for Uzumaki Restaurant to be 

located at 310 South Maine Street. 

 

DISCUSSION: Bryan Tejeda-Talamontes, Owner of Uzumaki Restaurant has made an application for a 

drinking establishment (on-premise) liquor license for Uzumaki Restaurant to be located at 310 South 

Maine Street.  A drinking establishment liquor license is a privileged license that allows the licensee to sell 

alcoholic beverages from a fixed and definite place of business for consumption upon the premises only. 

 

The application has been reviewed by Police Chief Ron Wenger, Deputy City Attorney Trent deBraga, 

City Engineer Derek Zimney, and Deputy City Clerk Elsie Lee and has been recommended for approval.     

 

FISCAL IMPACT: Annual drinking establishment liquor license fee revenue.     

 

FUNDING SOURCE: N/A.        

 

PREPARED BY: Elsie Lee, Deputy City Clerk 

 


